Mr. M. McLenon Mimeograph Department Hall Lithograph Co. Topeka, Kansas

Dear Mr. McLonon,

I have just had a conference with Dr. Allen relative to your letter of Dec. 5 in which you state that you would be able to furnish us a mineograph Model 77885 for the cost of \$60.00 plus the Model 90 which is now in your hands for repair.

Dr. Allen is interested in this proposition. Frankly, he is not at all happy with the results obtained from Model 90. I also have a feeling that it never was entirely satisfactory. Mr. Gustafson explained that the original inking apparatus with Model 90 was not constructed properly and for that reason it was impossible to ink the entire length of the stencil. Dr. Allen feels as though that was no fault of ours. He would like to meet with Mr. Gustafson and myself sometime next Tuesday morning between 10:30 and 11:30 o'clock.

Let me repeat, Dr. Allen is interested in the trade for this model that you have on hand, but is frankly disappointed in the #90 Model.

Very sincerely yours,

I. R. Elbel Associate Professor of Physical Education University of Kansas

ERE/PE